

2 - 25 - 13

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

NO ON SAN STINO

2 messages

Steve Clark <s_nclark@hughes.net> To: edc.cob@edcgov.us

Sat, Feb 23, 2013 at 12:42 PM

Hopefully this can be shared with all the Board

We the people that live near the proposed San Stino development are opposed to it, and if you would take the time to visit our community meetings you would see that to be so true. It's Nice of the board to Have meeting this important to the Community at 9 am when all the people that pay their salary are working, the only people that can make all their meetings are retired or not working, how about you have them at 7 pm and see how many people show up! No they will never do it make to much sense , the Shingle Springs Community is about to see impending development causing drastic traffic congestion as well as noise and light pollution. Please hear the Community that you are suppose to protect

NO ON SAN STINO

Steve Clark

Shingle Springs

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Mon, Feb 25, 2013 at 8:15 AM

To: Steve Clark <s_nclark@hughes.net>

Cc: bosone@edc.gov.us, The BOSTWO <bostwo@edcgov.us>, The BOSTHREE <bosthree@edcgov.us>, The BOSFOUR <bostive@edcgov.us>, The BOSFIVE <bostive@edcgov.us>

Mr. Clark -

Thank you for your correspondence on this project. I will add it to the Clerk's file and forward a copy to each of the Board Members.

Best Regards,

Cindy Johnson Sr. Deputy Clerk **Board of Supervisors** County of El Dorado [Quoted text hidden]

Clerk of the Board El Dorado County

330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667